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PROVIDER MEMO 
 

To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Behavioral Health Providers  

From:  Provider Network Operations 

Date:  October 27, 2022 

Subject: Behavioral Health Provider Interviews for the Student Behavioral Health Incentive Program 
(SBHIP) 

 
 

 

Dear Plan Partners,  
  
Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) is partnering with the Santa Clara County Office of Education, the 
Santa Clara County Behavioral Health Services Department, and a contracted survey research vendor, SRI, 
to conduct virtual focus groups and one-on-one interviews for program county stakeholders related to the 
Student Behavioral Health Incentive Program (SBHIP). The sessions are intended to inform a county-wide 
needs assessment of children and youth behavioral health needs.  
 
There are 60-minute, virtual sessions available to SCFHP behavioral health providers between today and 
next week. To sign up for a time slot, please use the provided link: https://bit.ly/SCountyFocusGrp.   
 
Any additional questions can be directed to Jamie Enke, Behavioral Health Program Manager,  
jenke@scfhp.com.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership. 
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